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Dear Sir I lvladam,

Thank you for nominating your University for the Green University Awards to be presented at
the 7th NYC Green School conference in New York on 1srh September 2023
during the sidelines of the 78th Session of the United Nations General Assembly.

Green University Award 2023 recognizes and celebrates Universities that have significan y
contributed to promoting environmental sustainabilily and fostering
eco-conscious practices in the education sector.

We are honored to have received your nomination and are eager to provide the Green
University Awards Committee with comprehensive information about our
sustainability initiatives and accomplishments.

To create a strong and well-rounded nomination, we request you to provide a green story of
your sustainable practices associaled with energy conservation,
waste management, curriculum integration, community engagement, or other relevant
sustainability practices in 500 words to support the Green University Award- 2023
nomination, which the evaluation committee will consider during the evaluation process.

Please share the green story of your University in this Google Form

GOOGLE FORM LINK- hftps1/forms.gte/CgbXUUparTUHRsxRg

The last date for submission of your Green Story is .l Sth August 2023.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We eagerly anticipate receiving the additional
information, which will assist us in preparing a strong and compelling nomination.

lf you have any further questions or require clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We look forward to collaborating with the Green University Awards Committee and highlighting
your University's sustainability accomplishments through this esteemed recognition.

Please find the brochure of the 7th NYC Green School Conference in the attachment.

Yours sincerely,
Virendra Rawat
+91 96242 70773
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